
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Urgent Shutdown 

 

We are writing to inform you that we need to undertake urgent works and there will be 
an interruption to your mains water service, Contractors Budmax Construction Ltd will 
be isolating the mains water service for works to be carried out Tuesday 2nd April 2024 
at 9am for a period of approximately 5 hours and this will affect the mains drinking 
water supply.      
 
Properties affected:   Lewes House 1-32 

Please ensure that all taps are turned off during the shutdown period. If you fail 
to take this precaution you may flood your own properties and neighbouring 
properties when the water services returns. 

Further information can be found by visiting Southwark's Communal Breakdown page 
www.southwark.gov.uk/blocks which is updated frequently with current information.  

If you require additional support or assistance during the above shutdown please 
contact your Housing or Resident Service Officer. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this shutdown may cause.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Engineering & Compliance  
Engineeringservices@southwark.gov.uk 

 

 

  Housing & Modernisation
Asset Management 

160 Tooley Street 
 London 

  SE1 2QH

Tel: 020 7525 5000

Date: 27 March 2024


